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Committee: House Committee On Agriculture, Land Use, Natural Resources, and 
Water 

Measure: HB4132 

Dear Committee: 

 

As a 5th generation Oregonian...who has spent a legal career in Alaska observing 

the importance of legislative measures on local coastal environmental issues and 

their economic impact, I would urge your full support for full funding of any measures 

that assist the ODFW and related entities in maintaining and improving our ocean 

shore protection zones....   They are a fantastic hope for the future---but we will have 

no real future without funding to keep up scientific & related monitoring, studies, and 

efforts to better understand, protect and expand them. 

 

rand dawson     UofO law class '75     (now on Siltcoos Lake) 


